Muthoora, Leela

From: Richard Simpson _

Sent: 27 December 2017 10:31

To: Muthoora, Leela

Subject: ™= Trim on 5499/A] Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application:
2017/6856/P

Categories: Blue Category

Dear Leela,

Many thanks for your email.

I think we are in agreement with you about the proposed paving, on
which I have commented formally, just in case (the application is still

'live' on the website.

The PHCAAC has no objection to the proposed fascia, lighting, and
blind.

Many thanks for all your work on these applications.
All good wishes for the New Year.

Richard
Chair PHCAAC

On 19 December 2017 at 18:04, Muthoora, Leela <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Richard

The applicant, agent and | have been in discussions about this application and its associated
advertisement consent application 2017/5499/A and we have negotiated the removal of the tiling
to the forecourt and therefore planning permission is no longer required and | expect the agent to
formally withdraw the application this week. Also, the hidden LED lighting has been removed
from the proposal and replaced with 2 swan neck lights and a reduction in the size of the hanging
sign with the illumination removed, as shown on the proposed drawing.



If you wish to comment on the signage application please let me know as the online form does
not open for adverts as we don’t formally consult.

I hope this makes sense in the context of the updated drawings, which | have uploaded to the
website today. Please give me a call if you need to discuss further.

Kind regards

Leela Muthoora

Planning Technician
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

020 7974 2506

flinE(S]

From: Richard Simpson [mailt_]

Sent: 18 December 2017 12:05
To: Muthoora, Leela <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/6856/P

Dear Leela,

Many thanks for this notification.

I see that the reference on Camden's website states that the application
is 'Replacement hardstanding to the shop front.'

But the application itself states that the application is for: 'Installation
of new timber fascia with hidden LED lighting above, brass flat cut
logo and awning, with exterior repainting.'

If the application description is correct, could you change the on-line
description, please, to avoid misunderstandings?



Many thanks,
Richard
Chair PHCAAC

On 14 December 2017 at 16:14, Muthoora, Leela <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/6856/P
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